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Van Vleet Road Closed for Track Repairs 
Gaines Township, Michigan. --- 

 The Genesee County Road Commission announces that CN Railroad will close Van 

Vleet Road at the CN railroad crossing for track repairs, between Reid Road and Hill Road in 

Gaines Township, on Thursday, June 25, 2020.  Traffic will be detoured using Duffield Road and 

Miller Road. The closure will last approximately five days, opening July 1, 2020.  Motorists are advised 

to allow extra time to reach their destination.  Please contact Bret Bastianelli, CN Railroad Supervisor, at 

(810) 766-2828. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours 


